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Bazaar Ends on Successful Note

Although the weather man was not
particularly kind last week, and the
lack of bus transportation was, to say
the least, most inconvenient, Sisterhood
workers were not deterred from their
ambitious undertaking. Their desire for
a successful Bazaar was the deter¬
minating factor in every instance. And
their efforts were well rewarded! Not¬
withstanding the natural fatigue which
accompanies running a Bazaar, they
reported for duty each day, refreshed
with the' desire for greater results than
the previous day. And they got them!
There are many who deserve a word

of praise and gratitude. Foremost
amongst them is Mrs. Isadore Schlang,
who returned from her stay in Florida
just in time to act as unofficial Chair¬
man. Her steadfast assistants were

Gertrude Lookstein, Lillian Jacobs, Rose
Alpert, Hilda Fischman, Mary Margar-
eten and her daughter Muriel, Mrs.
Rae Oppenheim, Dr. Casper, Sadie
Gordon, Mrs. Maurice Bergman. The
efficiency and sincerity with which they
worked deserves special commendation,
even though their only reward will be
the satisfaction which comes from ac¬

complishment and a good deed well
done.

Adar 22, 5701

Additional contributions of merchan¬
dise were received from Daitch 6r
Dubin, Great Atlantic & Pacific Tea
Co., Horowitz 6c Margareten, B. Mani-
schewitz 6c Co., David Rossman, and
Mrs. Karp. Our sincere thanks to them
and once again we reiterate our ap¬
preciation to all those who sent any
contribution to us.

Passover Relief Fund Sets
$2000.00 Goal

Kehilath Jeshurun members are al¬
ways cognizant of the need of the less
fortunate and ever ready to assist. This
year the demand for assistance for
Passover Relief is greater than ever
and as a result a $2000.00 goal has
been set. The giving of "Mois Chitim"
is an old tradition, made new by real¬
ities. It concerns not only the heads of
families, but every member of the
family. No one, young or old, will
want to sit at a Seder table replete
with delicacies, and feel he has not
contributed to some unfortunate indi¬
vidual here or abroad.
Letters will soon be in the mail and

it is hoped that everyone will respond.
No contribution can be too small or

too large. We need twice as much as
in the past, and it is therefore hoped
that you will make your response as
generous as is possible.

RABBI LOOKSTEIN WILL PREACH THIS SABBATH

at 10:30 A.M. on

"THE RELIGION OF REASON"



Synagogue Officials
Joseph H. Lookstein Rabbi
Robert R. Fingeroth Cantor
Joseph E. Adler Sexton

* * *

Officers of the Congregation
Max J. Etra . President
Dr. Henry A. Rafsky Vice-President
S. Herbert Golden . Treasurer
Emanuel Simon Secretary
Jacob H. Alpert Comptroller

Schedule of Services
FRIDAY

Lighting of Candles 5:55 P.M.
Mincha Services 5:55 P.M.

SATURDAY—SHABBAT PARAH
Morning Services 9:00 A.M.
Weekly Portion: Vayakhel - Pekude
Exodus: 35:1-38:21

Haftorah: Ezekiel 36:16-38
Rosh Chodesh Prayers

Rosh Chodesh Nisan Will Be
Saturday, March 29th

Mincha Services 5:50 P.M.

A Discourse in Yiddish Will Follow
Mincha

Daily Services
MORNING 7:15 A.M.

SUNDAY MORNING 8:30 A.M.

EVENING 6:00 P.M.

Yahrzeits for the Week
SHIMEON BRAAZ
MOSES DAVIS
SHRAGE FISCHEL
BARUCH DAVID KAPLAN
ADOLPH LOWIN
DAVID FRANK PHILLIPS

GITEL BASKER
ANNIE EDELMAN
ETTA SCHLANG
PAULINE WAGNER

Our Best Wishes
For a speedy and complete recovery

to Mrs. Joseph E. Adler, who is ill at
Beth Israel Hospital.

Schedule of Events

SATURDAY, MARCH 22nd—Children's
Services, C.J.I.—10:30 A.M.

MONDAY, MARCH 24th — Sisterhood
Meeting, Mrs. Margareten, 650 West
End Ave.—12:30 P.M.

MONDAY, MARCH 24th—Talmud Class,
Library—8:30 P.M.

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 25th—Women's
Class in Hebrew, C.J.I.—10:30 A.M.

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 25th—Girl Scout
Meeting, Social Hall—3:30 P.M.

THURSDAY, MARCH 26th—Boy Scout
Meeting, C.J.I.—7:30 P.M.

Congratulations
The congregation extends sincere

congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Sey¬
mour Zucker, upon the birth of a son.
Mrs. Zucker is a daughter of Mr. and
Mrs. William Prince and a grand¬
daughter of our own Mrs. Elias Gott¬
fried. Mr. Zucker is a son of our secrt-
holders, Dr. and Mrs. Morris Zucker.
To every member of the family we say
"Mazel Tov".

The congregation also wishes to ex¬
press its felicitations to Mr. and Mrs.
Nathan K. Gross, who are the proud
parents of a son. Mrs. Gross is the
daughter of our members, Mr. and Mrs.
Jacob Margareten. To all of the family
we extend best wishes for continued
happiness.
If anyone saw Mr. Samuel Levy

celebrating on the 17th, it was not only
because of St. Patrick's Day—but be¬
cause of his birthday. Congratulations,
we say, and may you enjoy many
morel And as if one event were not
sufficient for one week, we hear that
Mrs. Samuel Levy had a birthday on
the 19th and that on the 18th together
they celebrated their wedding anni¬
versary. In one accord Congregation
Kehilath Jeshurun says "Here's hoping
you celebrate many more years of
happiness and health together."
The Sisterhood wishes to congratu¬

late Mrs. Benjamin Jacoby and Mrs.
Harry Etra, both of whom had birthdays
this past week.



Maurice Samuel to Address Men's Club Annual Dinner

Men's Club Meeting

"On WEDNESDAY NIGHT, APRIL 9th,
at 8:30 o'clock, in the social hall of the
Synagogue, members of the Men's Club
will be privileged to hear MAURICE
SAMUEL speak on "TWENTY CEN¬
TURIES BEFORE AND- AFTER CHRIST".
Mr. Samuel, outstanding Jewish pub¬
licist and lecturer, has had a varied
and colorful career. To equip himself
for his work as interpreter of Jewish
life to the English-speaking world he
has read widely and traveled exten¬
sively. He is acquainted with the best
that has been produced by and about
the Jew in Hebrew, Yiddish, French,
German and English, and he knows
from frequent personal contact the
forms and content of Jewish life in
hundreds of communities in America,
Europe, Africa and Palestine. He was
educated at English and French Uni¬
versities.

Men's Club Personals

To Be Resumed

The Men's Club page in the Bulletin
will hereafter contain a personal
column with news, comments and ob¬
servations of the members of the organ¬
ization. Their activities in the organiza¬
tion and their achievements in the gen¬
eral community will be gladly noted.
Happy affairs in their families will be
recorded. This feature which was very
popular whan it ran will be resumed in
the next issue of the Bulletin.

The Men's Club announces that its
Annual Dinner will be held at a regu¬
lar meeting on Thursday evening, May
15, 1941, in the social hall of the
Synagogue.
In addition to the splendid dinner

which your committee has planned,
the principal speaker of the evening
will be SIR NORMAN ANGELL, distin¬
guished and renowned for his efforts
for peace and winner of the Nobel
Prize in 1933.

Tickets will be sent to you within the
next several days and because of the
limited seating capacity of our social
hall, we ask you to make your reser¬
vations as quickly as possible. Mem¬
bers will be permitted to invite gentle¬
men guests. Your committee has spared
no efforts to make the dinner-meeting
a gala affair and an event that will
long be remembered.

Men's Club Establishes
Junior Membership

As an inducement to the sons, young¬
er brothers and all young men of the
congregation between the ages of 18-
22, the Men's Club, at its Executive
Meeting decided to establish a Junior
membership of its organization with
all the rights and privileges of full
membership. The dues will be $2.00
instead of the regular $5.00 charge. We
sincerely hope the young men of the
congregation will take advantage of
the opportunity to join this group.

Memorial Services
for S. Herbert Golden

The United Synagogue of America
is holding a Service in Memory of our
late Treasurer and Trustee, S. Herbert
Golden, on Wednesday, March 26th, at
8:30 o'clock in the Unterberg Auditor¬
ium of the Jewish Theological Seminary
of America. Kehilath Jeshurun mem¬
bers are all invited to attend.



Prof. Ruth Lerner
Addresses P.T.A.

A very interesting meeting of the
Parent Teacher Association of the
Ramaz Academy took place last Tues¬
day evening, when Prof. Ruth Lerner,
of the School of Education of Hunter
College, addressed the audience on,
"The Mental Health of the Elementary
School Child." Prof. Lerner, an authori¬
ty in her specialized field of Child
Guidance, spoke in a most charming
and convincing manner of the essen¬
tials for developing a mentally healthy
as well as a physically healthy child.
A question and answer period fol¬
lowed, after which refreshments were

served and a social hour participated
in.

Rabbi Lookstein to Address
Sisterhood

The next meeting of the Sisterhood
will be held Monday, March 24th, at
the home of Mrs. Fred Margareten,
650 West End Avenue. The hostess
asks that members come promptly at
12:30 for lunch.

"FLIGHT TO THE WEST", the current
much-discussed, beautifully performed
and produced play by Elmer Rice, will
be reviewed by Rabbi Lookstein. This

play contains a very timely message
for our people and will unquestionably
prove of great interest to everyone.

REICHMAN'S KOSHER RESTAURANT
WILL BE OPEN FOR PESACH
Make Your Reservations Now

248 EAST 82nd STREET REgent 4-9285

THE

RIV E R S I D E
Not one bereaved family has ever been denied the advantage
of a Riverside funeral because they could not afford the cost ...

ami we've been in business for fifty years.

76th Street <£ Amsterdam Avenue

ENdicott 2-6600

FAR ROCKAWAY, L. I.

1250 Central Avenue - FAr Rock. 7-7100
MIAMI BEACH, FLORIDA

1236 Washington Ave. - Miami 5-7777

Comply with strictest CHARLES ROSENTHAL
orthodox requirements Director


